
   
 

  

     
  

         
  

   
 

   
 

   
   

  
 

 
             

    
    

 

   

   
 

 
  

 
 

 
       

 
 

   
  

   
 

   
   
     

  
  

   
  

 

ACR 2 - Create a management area extending two miles to each side of the new Tanana Road in 
Unit 20 from Manley to the Yukon River. 

SUBMITTED BY: Tanana Chiefs Conference 

CITE THE REGULATION THAT WILL BE CHANGED IF THIS ACR IS HEARD. 
5 AAC 92.530. Management areas. 

WHAT IS THE PROBLEM YOU WOULD LIKE THE BOARD TO ADDRESS? STATE 
IN DETAIL THE NATURE OF THE CURRENT PROBLEM. There are no regulations in 
place to address the new Manley to Tanana/Yukon River Road hunting impacts to current 
conservation goals of the Department of Fish and Game in Unit 20F. 

WHAT SOLUTION DO YOU PREFER? Establish a Tanana Road Corridor Management 
Area of those portions of 20 extending two miles from each side of the Tanana Road, including 
the drivable surface of the Tanana Road, from Manley to the Yukon River. 

STATE IN DETAIL HOW THIS ACR MEETS THE CRITERIA STATED ABOVE. 

a) for a conservation purpose or reason: The Department of Fish and Game needs the 
tools to manage this area of Unit 20F consistent with current adaptive management 
practices that protect valuable state resources. 

b) to correct an error in regulation: 

c) to correct an effect on a hunt that was unforeseen when a regulation was adopted: 

WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF THIS PROBLEM IS NOT SOLVED PRIOR TO THE 
REGULAR CYCLE? There is the potential to overharvest with new hunting pressure much like 
the Dalton Highway. 

STATE WHY YOUR ACR IS NOT PREDOMINANTLY ALLOCATIVE: We should not 
allocate but treat all hunters equally and allow traditional harvest of game resources, and miners 
access and protection of their lands as in the past. 

IF THIS REQUEST IS ALLOCATIVE, STATE THE NEW INFORMATION THAT 
COMPELS THE BOARD TO CONSIDER AN ALLOCATIVE PROPOSAL OUTSIDE 
OF THE REGULAR CYCLE. This is a management proposal and not allocative in nature. 

STATE YOUR INVOLVEMENT IN THE ISSUE THAT IS THE SUBJECT OF THIS 
ACR. The issue of management of limited resources has always been mandate of the Board of 
Game and Department of Fish and Game, and we work with them to ensure it remains so. 

STATE WHETHER THIS ACR HAS BEEN CONSIDERED BEFORE, EITHER AS A 
PROPOSAL OR AS AN ACR, AND IF SO, DURING WHICH BOARD OF GAME 
MEETING. No, this is a new road and management like the Dalton Highway is in order. 


